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April 22, 2025 
 
 
Kyle Regan 
Civil Resources, LLC 
8303 Colorado Blvd, Suite 200 
Firestone, CO 80504 
 
 
Re: Letter of Monitoring Compliance, Annual Groundwater Data for 2024-2025,  
 Section 20 Gravel Mine, Permit No. M-2022-001 
 
Dear Mr. Regan: 
 
On April 9, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received the 2024-2025 
Groundwater Monitoring Data for the Riverview Resource, permit no. M-2022-001. Upon review of the 
responses to the Division’s request for additional information the Division has no further comments at 
this time on the submitted data. It is noted that the Operator is collecting analytical samples from 
additional monitoring wells and at a higher frequency than was approved during the original permit. The 
samples are being collected to support a future Technical Revision to the site Groundwater Monitoring 
Plan as discussed during review and approval of TR-1. 
 
Please note that monthly monitoring well-level data and quarterly analytical data are to be submitted 
with the annual report each year in accordance with the currently approved Groundwater Monitoring 
Plan.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by email at 
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 
ec: Kyle Regan, Civil Resources, LLC, kyler@civilresources.com 
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